NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE FEBRUARY MEETING OF THE
FAIRVIEW PARK CITIZENS ADVISORY COMMITTEE

FEBRUARY 4, 2015

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there will not be a February meeting of the Fairview
Park Citizens Advisory Committee.

DATED this 28t day of January, 2015

p4

Ernesto ﬁ)z, Public Services Director

ATTEST:

/s/ Bart Mejia

Senior Engineer/Parks Project Manager



